
 

 

 

 

Liz Hudson - Resignation from Board 

 

 

 
From: Liz Hudson <lizfranceshudson@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 2:32 PM 
To: Sarah Glogowski <sglogowski@flls.org> 
Subject: Re: Next Board Meeting - Weds. Jan. 17 @ 3 pm 

 

Hi Sarah, 

 

It is with regret that I write to inform you I'll need to step down from the board. This has nothing 

to do with what transpired with Jim; it's just a reality check on my work schedule these days. I've 

continued to take on more responsibility at BTI and it's time I admit that I'm doing a disservice to 

FLLS (and our wider community) when I'm so frequently absent from the good business of 

serving our public libraries.  

 

I assure you I'd welcome you reaching out if there is ever an ad hoc need I could help fulfill - but 

my limited availability just makes trustee-ship impossible for now. 

It's been such a pleasure. You know how much I value public libraries and I've appreciated 

standing alongside you all in this work.  

 

How should I proceed? I haven't yet reached out to Marty or anyone else. I would be happy to 

work with Cynthia on recruiting for my replacement (although, knowing her, I'm sure she doesn't 

need my help!). 

 

Stay warm on this snowy day, with gratitude, 

Liz 
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